
School is reopening on Monday, 12th April  2010. 

Swimming 2010 

Children from 1st to 6th class have now completed their swimming 

classes in  Dunmanway swimming pool.  Great fun was had by all! 

Jimmy 

O’Gorman, 

Chairman of 

GAA’s Munster 

Council visited 

the school on 

day of 

Christmas 

holidays. 
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Children from Junior Infants to 3rd Class preparing for their Drama! 
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Sciath na Scol - Hurling 

On Wednesday, 24th March Tirelton N.S. played Vicarstown N.S. and 

Kilbonane N.S. and won both matches.  After Easter they have to play  

Castlemartyr N.S. and Ballintotis N.S.  These will be difficult games but 

certainly  a good start has been made.  ’Tús maith leath na hoibre.’  

John Darby also returned to the school and is now coaching children 

from 1st class to 6th class in Hurling. 



 

Sacrament of Confirmation 
Nineteen children from 5th and 6th class received the Sacrament of 

Confirmation in St. Finbarr’s Church, Toames on Sunday, 4th March. 

Celebrant was Very Rev. Archbishop Patrick Coveney. 

 

First Penance for First Holy Communion children and Reconciliation 

for Confirmation children took place on Thursday, 25th February  in 

Toames church. 

Johnstown Harvest Festival Committee presented Tirelton N.S. with 

cheque €500, being proceeds from  their Harvest Festival.  We 

sincerely thank them for this generous donation. 

Enrolments are now being taken for 2010/2011.  Forms are available 

from the school and can be downloaded from website 

www.tireltonns.ie/enrolment.  If you know of anyone who wishes to 

enrol their child, please inform them of this or tell them to contact the 

school at 026 46362. 

 
 
The upgrade to our Toilet facilities is almost complete. The painting 
has been finished and we hope to have everything fully functioning 
after Easter holidays. 

Maura French, Diocesan Examiner visited the school on Thursday, 
18th March. 

Indoor Hurling 

On Monday, 8th March the boys on the school's Fourth Class Indoor 

Hurling team made the journey to the Na Piarsaigh Indoor Complex on 

the northside of Cork city to 

participate in the county 

finals of Sciath na Scol 

Indoor Hurling Competition. 

They met with schools from 

Kinsale, Mitchelstown and 

Castlemartyr in their quest 

for ultimate honours. They 

were not victorious on the 

day but well done to all 

involved! 

A team from Tirelton N.S. took part in West Cork Table Tennis 
Championships held recently in Dunmanway.  They performed very 
well  and finished runners up in the top group.  Well done to all! 

Tirelton N.S. took part in Macroom Credit Union Quiz on 1st February.  


